
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

DATE:    October 11, 2019   

 

TO:    All Bidders 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – I-275 Business Access Improvements 

Project 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: October 23, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern) 

 

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original 

specifications as noted.  This addendum is in response to questions asked by potential 

bidders during the pre-bid meeting.   

 

 

Changes to the Contract Documents and Specifications: 

 

Bid Proposal 

 

A bid proposal form in Excel format is attached to this addendum.  The only column that 

is editable is the Unit Price column.  The Contractor may use this to fill out their bid, but 

is responsible for verifying all math is correct.  Please note that you will need to fill out 3 

different tabs – roadway items, utility items, and the total bid tab. 

 

Railroad Clarification 
 

All work on this project, including improvements on Baxter Avenue, is outside of the zone of 

influence of the railroad line east of Second Creek.  No railroad coordination, permitting, or 

flagmen are necessary to perform the proposed work in this project.   

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 


